
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Sandy Cole 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Monday, December 14, 2020 4:05 PM 
'Sandy Cole' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Pictures From the Compound 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/14/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13515-2020 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200169 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Sandy Cole <scolegilead@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 9:34 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Fwd: Pictures From the Compound 

Lake Yale retention pond 
Sandy Cole 
Sent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Kathy Langworthy <kmlangworthy@gmail.com> 
Date: December 3, 2020 at 11:18:24 AM EST 
To: Sandy Cole <scolegilead@gmail.com> 
Subject: Pictures From the Compound 

Hi Sandy, hope all is going well with you and Cathy. We thought that you may find these 
pictures of the "real" compound helpful. I have several, but I will send them one at a time. Take 
care. Kathy 
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